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Novembex 21, 1977

Janes W. &lor Mary A, Forr
P.0.Box 4583
Portland, Maine 04112

Dear Mr. And Mrs, Horr: Re: S Adame S¥rser, Portland, Maine NCP-East End
17-8-35 ' . ;

The Housing Inspections Division of the Department of Neighborhood Conservation
has receatly completed an exterior Lnspection of your property in conjunction
with the .“ove referred program. :

Congratulations are extended to you for the gencral conditions of your propexty
which was found to meet the standards established by the City's Housing Code.
We did, however, note the following items that could cause future problems.

1. OVERALL EXTERIOR TRIM- loose and peeling paint.

2. RIGHT YROWE EXTERIOR CHIMNEY- loose and mizuing wortar.
3,. REAR MIDDLE EXTERIOR STAIRS - broken handraili

Good maintenance is the best way to protect the value of your property:and
neighborhood.

Please feel free to call on us if we can be of assistance to you,
Sincersly yours,

Joseph ¥, Gray, Jr., Director
Reipghborhood Conservation

By

Lyle D. Noyes,
Chief of Housing inspections




